
Community Meeting Invitation – June 11, 2018
[bookmark: _GoBack]A community meeting about the Hodgson Addition is scheduled for June 11, in our gymnasium from 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm. For more information, please read this invitation from Superintendent Allison. We hope that you can join us on this evening.
